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Dear Mr. Thompson:
Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for Well
No. 32A Rosa Unit, 1771‘ FNL & 1551' FWL (SE% NwW%), Sec. 21, T. 31 N.,
R. 6 W., Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, Federal Lease No. SF-078766. The APD
was received on May 10, 1994 and is hereby returned unapproved, as it as it is

proposed for

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Errgq

(505) 599-6358.

cc:

~/New Mexico 0il Conservation
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

drilling upon state land.

Sincerely,

o/eTHon T owmsond

Ken Townsend
Chief, Branch
and Producti

Commission
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